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Dear Ms Greenwood,

Re: Complaint handling and information sharing — Personally Controlled
Electronic Health Records

Thank you for your email dated 6 August 2013 and | apologise for the delay in
responding.

Your email referred to the “Agreement for information sharing and complaint referral
relating to the personally controlled electronic health (eHealth) record system
between the Office of the Australian Information Commissioner (OAIC) and the
Systems Operator” which was finalised on 5 June 2013.

NSW would like to become a party member to the agreement. | nominate Ms Sonia
Minutillo, Manager Investigation and Review as the designated contact person for the
purposes of this Arrangement

Please do not hesitate to contact Sean McLaughlan, Manager Performance
Reporting and Projects, on (02) 8071 7030, or by email at
sean.mclaughlan@ipc.nsw.gov.au if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Dr Elizabeth Coombs
NSW Privacy Commissioner
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